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13 December 2022    

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
Vanderbijlpark 
 
Attention All Editors – For Immediate Release 
 

CLOSURE OF SATELLITE CAMPUSES AND RELOCATION OF SOME ACADEMIC PROGRAMMES TO 

VANDERBIJLPARK CAMPUS 

Stakeholders are hereby advised that effective 31st December 2022, the Vaal University of Technology 

(VUT) will conduct its business from the main campus (Vanderbijlpark and Sebokeng) only. All other 

campuses, ie Ekurhuleni (Gauteng), Secunda (Mpumalanga) and Upington (Northern Cape) will close 

permanently.  

The leadership of the Vaal University of Technology regrets the impact this may have on communities 

residing within close proximity of the aforementioned campuses.   

The decision to remain with the main campus was not taken lightly. It is a culmination of a thorough 

assessment of the viability of VUT’s sites of delivery, a process which commenced in 2019. 

Strategic reasons for the closure of satellite campuses include financial sustainability and the 

suitability of infrastructure for teaching and learning purposes.  After consideration of the institution’s 

resources, it was resolved to rather consolidate and operate as a single-campus institution.  

An extensive consultation process with affected students, staff and other stakeholders was 

undertaken. The institution has also complied with all applicable legislative processes as guided by the 

Department of Higher Education and Training.   

Operations at Ekurhuleni campus terminated on 31st March 2021 while Secunda and Upington 

campuses will shut doors on 31 December 2022.  Throughout the process, affected staff have been 

relocated to Vanderbijlpark to ensure job security.  

 VUT continues to support students that are still in the system to enable them to complete their 

studies. Therefore, all currently registered students, including those who still have outstanding 

subjects, will be provided adequate opportunity to complete their studies.  Some will be relocated to 

the Vanderbijlpark campus from 2023.  
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Council and Management would like to thank all stakeholders for supporting our campuses over the 

years.  We believe the closure of the three campuses is in the best interest of the institution and is a 

decisive step towards academic excellence and ensuring medium-to-long-term sustainability of the 

Vaal University of Technology.   

 

Ends.  

ENQUIRES: 

Tandi Mapukata 

Spokesperson 

Cell:078 421 8880 

Tel: 016 950 9516  

Email: tandim@vut.ac.za 
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